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Dear persons addressing this Bill,

| write to express my support of this bill, which is, | believe, in the best interests of Queenslanders.
Anything we can do to reduce and (ideally) eliminate waste plastic will make a huge, positive impact on our
environment and economy. It s an initiative recognised in many other progressive countries.

Thank you for pursuing this important, positive objective here and now.

Regards,

Elinor Drake






